
Speaker for September 

Aaron Simonton  
of  

The Sea Turtle Preservation Society 
 

The Sea Turtle Preservation So-
ciety (STPS) volunteers are per-
mitted by the Florida Fish and 
Wildlife Conservation Commis-
sion, Bureau of Imperiled Species, and U.S. Fish and 
Wildlife Service to work with endangered and threat-
ened sea turtles. The purpose of our organization is to 

educate the public about marine sea turtles. The society's goal is to help maintain 
the current sea turtle population and to prevent a potentially irreversible decline 
in that population.  I will give the Turtle 101 discussion.     
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Meeting Location  
The Broken Barrel Tavern  

at 4700 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, Florida 32905  
WWW.BROKENBARRELTAVE RN.COM 

EVERY  MEETING  W E GIVE  AWAY  GREAT  DOOR  PRIZES  AND  GREAT  STORIES !   

BRING  A F RIEND  AND  CHECK  US OUT !  

COME  EARLY AND  ORDER  A  FABULOUS  MEAL  

Inside this issue:  

DUDC will be raffling off a new dive light from Hattôs Diving Head-

quarters.  Ticket prices will be $2 for one ticket and $5 for 3 tickets.  
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Event  Time  
 Member's 

Cost                   

 Coordinator  

Phone # / E - mail   

DUDC Meeting   

Broken Barrel Tavern, Palm Bay  

Every 2nd Wednesday of the 

Month @ 7 pm  
 Free   Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

DUDC Board Meeting **Meeting place TBD  
Every 4th Monday of the Month 

@ 6:30 pm  
Free   Contact any Board Member to  Attend  

Blue Heron Bridge Dive  Any time the Tide is Right!  Free  Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

Jupiter Dive Center, Riviera Beach  10 November 2012, @ 9 am  $55  Terry Peterman  tpeterman@downunderdiveclub.com  

Shark Tooth Dive  13 October 2012,  @ 8 am  $60 plus hotel  Scott Newland  Divecoordinator@downunderdiveclub.com  

Cancellation Policy for Club Sponsored Dives:    Deposits will be refunded with 2 weeks notice of  the scheduled event or with a 

paid replacement diver.  Refunds of money paid after the 2 week cancellation period is subject to board approval .  All requests for 

refunds after this period MUST be made in writing.  Money and deposits are refunded when dives are cancelled by the Charter o r D UDC.          

ALL DIVES MUST BE PAID PRIOR TO THE DAY OF THE DIVE.  NON - MEMBERS ADD $5.  

 (This calendar is tentative and subject to change.)      

We Support Our Local Dive Shops :  

Sea Level Scuba  

4155 Dow Rd Suite U  

Melbourne, FL. 32934  

(321)255 -1825  

 

 

 

Hattôs Diving Headquarters, Inc. 

2006 South Front Street  

Melbourne, Florida 32901  

(321) 723 -5932  

JND Scuba Center  

4651 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, FL 32905  

(321) 723 -8888  

 

 

DUDC says a fond 

farewell to Donald 

M. Dessert. Jr.  Born 

on June 24 1946, he 

passed away on 

September 9, 2012.  

He was a calming 

and steady influence 

in our lives.  He will 

be missed greatly.  

DUES ARE OVERDUE  

Donôt forget Club Dues are Due in February.  

Keep your membership current.  $25 for sin-

gle member and $35 for family membership.  

Ask about any discounts available.  

Photo by Jeri L. Curley  

http://www.sealevelscuba.com


 

 

   

Wow!  It has been an eventful September!  DIVE! DIVE! 

DIVE!  Iôve been back and forth to New Orleans to help 

with damage assessments after Hurricane Isaac and 

down to Roatan for a great week of diving.  Those 

members stayed in the country had a great month of 

diving as well.  Iôm going to let photos tell the story for 

our Roatan trip, though 

you may want to ask 

Chucky about the bat 

that peed on him.   

Until Next time, Iôll See you Down Under! 

 ðJeri L. Curley, President  
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Presidentõs Message 
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